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~Wyntress Batcher — -
Planner, Napa County Planning, Building & Environmental Services Department
1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Ms. Balcher,

We are contacting you to offer our support for the use permit modification that Robert
Biale Vineyards is proposing.

My wife Laurie Nichol and | have been neighbors with Biale Vineyards and the Biale
Family since we purchased our property on Big Ranch Road in 2008. Robert Biale
Vineyards has been a thoughtful, friendly, conscientious and solid neighbor to us for the
whole of that time.

We have no objections to the increase in production and or visitation they are proposing.
They are honorable stewards of the land and are good for the Napa community.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have questions or need additionat
information. My office number is 707-252-3900 and email is rodney®@ilaw.com.

Respectfully,

Rodney J
4022 Big Ranch Road
Napa, CA 94558



